
RADCLIFFE CONSERVATION GROUP 
 

 
Our next work session will be on Sunday morning, 29th September on Dewberry 
Hill.  Mowing has just been completed on the site and there is an uneven area 
where we need to manually rake and stack cuttings plus do some other 'tidying 
up' jobs.   
 
 
Please come along and join us, all help will be greatly appreciated.  We will be 
meeting by the Cropwell Road entrance at 10 a.m.  Wear old clothes and stout 
footwear and please bring a good pair of gardening or work gloves with you.  A 
drink is also advisable.  Other tools will be provided.  We look forward to seeing 
you.   
 
 
If you need further information about this event or a contact number on the 
day, please call Phillip Taylor on 0781 565 4434. 
 


